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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

WWII Capture Living History Participants To Be Recognized 

Collier County World War II veterans will be honored for their sacrifices and volunteers of the WWII Capture Living History project will be recognized at a Board of County Commissioners meeting on Tuesday, September 27 at 9 a.m. in the BCC chambers located on the third floor of the W. Harmon Turner Building, Collier County Government Center, 3301 E. Tamiami Trail, Naples. 

More than 60 veterans and nearly 20 volunteers have participated in the county’s WWII Capture Living History project since June 2005.  

The goal of this oral history project is to capture the memories of these veterans and share with the community personal stories that reflect the tremendous sacrifices this generation made so that Americans could continue to live in a free nation.

“This project has brought the community together in trying to identify and locate members of the Greatest Generation who sacrificed so much for this country,” said Peter Kraley, director of the Collier County Veteran Services Department.  “We have been pleasantly surprised with the amount of participation from local WWII veterans and from the support of community members offering to help us make this project a success.   We intend to keep moving forward with this project as long as WWII veterans are interested in participating.”  

A WWII Capture Living History Web site, linked to the Collier County government’s site, was developed to display information regarding the veterans who participated in the project and contains photos and biographical information about each veteran along with segments of their interviews.  Viewers can log onto www.colliergov.net/communications to view the site.  Currently, completed Web pages of all veterans who have participated in the project are posted on the above site, and 11 veterans’ interviews are finished and posted on the Internet.  The interviews are being edited on a daily basis and are expected to be completed and made available on the Internet within the next two months.

For more information, call Public Information Coordinator Sandra Arnold at 774-8308.
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